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I will call when I return from Fla. 

Mrs. F. S. Huling 

31 Woodland Ave. 

Binghamton, New York 

2/24/67 

Dear Mrs. Wilson, 

 Thank you very much for writing. I was hoping you hadn’t forgotten me.  

   The Maj. Gen. of the Museum at Fort Monroe, has written to me for the history of my 
grandparents—when they lived on the Fort—they change the register evey year—and he noticed that 
we wrote that our grandparents had lived there—so I still have a lot of research to do, also I would have 
great interest in the letters.  Sincerely, Pauline Huling 


